
GRAND PRIZE:

FREE 1-YEAR WAS STUDENT MEMBERSHIP

FREE CONFERENCE REGISTRATION TO WORLD AQUACULTURE 2020

WA20 GIFT BASKET

2nd and 3rd PLACE PRIZES: FREE 1-YEAR WAS STUDENT MEMBERSHIP

The Steering Committee for World Aquaculture 2020 is looking for students to enter a competition in designing the 

logo that will be used for the World Aquaculture Society’s annual meeting in 2020.  The conference logo for this 

event should take into account the location (Singapore, Asia-Pacific) and theme: “Next Generation Aquaculture: 

Innovation and Sustainability will Feed the World” 

You do not need to be a WAS student member to submit a logo for this competition, just be a student! Logo 

submissions will be eligible for this competition from any student (not strictly University Students). 

Logo Submission Specifics:

- The deadline for this submission will be March 30, 2018.  

- Please submit your submission electronically via email at wasstudentjudges@gmail.com

- Designs must be submitted in either JPEG or TIFF format and preferably in color. Submissions can be hand 

sketched and after evaluation will be submitted to third party graphic designers for construction and finishing. 

- In addition to the logo submission, each student must provide proof of their student status (Student ID or 

verification by an advisor). 

After the deadline, eligible entries will be evaluated by a panel of WA 2020 Steering Committee members.  The 

winner will be required to sign a release form giving permission for WAS to use the logo in all conference materials 

and promotions.

For more information or questions, please contact Dr. Christopher Green at cgreen@agcenter.lsu.edu
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